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EQUIPMENT STORAGE 
Did you know that the Club will 

store large pieces of water-sports 

equipment (such as kayaks, 

paddleboards and sail boards) for 

you while you are in residence.  

This service is offered from 

November through May. There is 

a fee and space is limited. 

BOARD ACT IV I T I ES  
The date for the Annual General 

Assembly is February 22nd, 2025. 

The meeting will start at 10:00 am at 

the Club. We are in need of new 

Board Members so please contact 

Karinna in the office, or any of the 

current Board Members to submit 

your name or that of another 

Member who you would like to 

recommend. 

HAPPY HOUR 
For the month of January (at 

member request) Pascal is 

offering Happy Hour from 4:00 to 

5:00 Monday through Thursday.  

This is a great opportunity to 

connect with other club members 

and to enjoy a drink at happy 

hour pricing in our relaxed and 

uncrowded environment.  

FACILITIES IMPROVEMENTS 

-Beach Club washing machine repaired: new gasket, shocks & interior painted to 
prevent rust 
 
-Portion of the bar roof replaced with polycarbonate 
 
New propane water heater (with shut off valves) installed & secured to wall and 
new propane copper line installed to kitchen broiler (old line obstructed) 
 

Guest rooms all have new table lamps. 
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Mario Vela Dominguez –       
President 

 
Please share your feedback and ideas with us so 
that we can make our wonderful club even better. 
You can contact any board member at 
clubdeplayabod@gmail.com 

 

 

  
  
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE           
Greetings! 

The Board has completed an update of the Club Policies and 

Rules. We will be including reminders of some of the rules in 

the next few newsletters. This month we are highlighting some 

of the updates that have been made. 

As you know, dues are now payable by Jan. 1st each year and 

interest will be charged on unpaid accounts effective January 

15th. We also are encouraging Members to pay dues, initiation 

fees, guest room charges and other significant amounts by 

credit card, bank transfer and other electronic means.  

We remind you that, until your dues are paid, you, your family 

and guests may not access the Club. 

The Board has instituted a limit of 4 weeks for the length of time 

any one guest may use Club facilities in a year. This is a 

generous amount of time considering the limits and charges 

most private clubs put on guest access.  

Courteous behavior is required at all times in the Club. The 

rules read, “Members and guests will use respectful language 

and maintain considerate sound levels (voice and electronic) 

that do not disturb other members. Members are responsible at 

all times for the behavior of their children, family-members, 

guests, and renters and will be liable for any and all damage 

caused by their children, family-members, guests, and renters 

(whether or not the member is present at the club with the 

guests or renters). Serious problems with family members, 

guests or renters may result in suspension or cancellation of 

the membership.” Of course, members are expected to treat 

staff members respectfully at all times as well. 

 

 

 

 

 

Special r 

EVENTS 
Special restaurant events are being planned and organized by 

Pascal and Laura for 2025. Here are some dates. Please watch for 

more information. 

• The New Year’s Celebration was well attended    

including many Mexican members and was enjoyed 

by all. 

• Welcome-back party (free to members) was sold out. 

It was great fun and really appreciated as an 

opportunity to connect with others. 

• Italian Dinner with live entertainment – Jan. 19. Price 

$590 pesos. Cocktails at 7:00 dinner around 8:00 

• Valentines, Feb. 14.  

• Event to be announced Feb. 28 

• St Patrick’s Day with Live Music – March 17 
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